
 

 

 

 

18th May 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 
Re:  Cycling in the Summer Term  ~  Cycling Club 

 

Following on from the taster session held yesterday, 17th May, there will be a 

cycling club being held every Thursday 3.30 – 4.30 p.m. starting after half term 

which will run for 6 weeks.  For the first week ONLY the club will be held on 

the Tuesday – 7th June. Subsequent sessions will be on Thursdays. 

 

Keith Reed, Sustrans, will be coaching the children every other week starting 

the first week.  Ms Lanham and Mrs Dodd will be embedding his coaching on the 

weeks in between. 

 

Due to the nature of this club and the high level of adult input there will only be 

12 spaces available and it is only open to years one and two.  Places will be 

allocated on a strictly first come first served basis.  This is a free club being 

run as part of our Sustrans activities.  Keith Reed is a former coach of British 

Cycling. 

 

This letter and consent form will be sent out in paper format and via email at 

the same time; replies will be accepted by either. 

 

Please complete and return the consent attached by Thursday 26th May 2016. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
V Lanham 

Headteacher 


